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December 13, 1982

Mr. R. II. Engelken, ilegional Administrator
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
Creekside Oaks Office Park
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Dear Mr. Engelken:

In the inspection report of Messrs. P. II. Johnson and D. J. Willett of
the Trojan Nuclear Plaut conducted September 28-October 1, 1982, there
was a notation of a commitment by the licensee to provide details of a
pending purcMse request for 14 additional SCBAs to bring the inven-
tory available for a fire emargency up to current industry standards.

In response to this commitment, we are pleased to repott that this order
has been placed with one of our local suppliers and 12 of the units will
be delivered to the plant this week. The remaining two will Zollow in

i about 10 days. With the receipt of these units, we should have no diffi-
c'ilty assurlag an adequate supply of SCBAs for fire prctection use.

Sincerely,
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